
 

 

More Will Be Revealed Group which 

normally meets Mondays at 7:00pm at St. 

Gregory’s Church 200 N University Dr, 

Plantation, FL 33324 will not be meeting 

on Christmas Eve, Monday December 24 

or New Year’s Eve, Monday December 31 

 

If you are looking for a meeting on those 

days please call the Gold Coast 24 Hour 

Helpline 888-524-1777 

 

 
 

 

 

*NA is not affiliated with St. Gregory’s Church     www.goldcoastna.org 


